			
									November 10, 2017
Dear K5C  Parents,
We have been working on many activities relating to our themes: Scarecrows, turkeys and pilgrims.  We made turkey placemats for our upcoming Feast.  We did turkey math, turkey writing and we learned some turkey facts, too.  We also discussed the Pilgrims, Indians and the Mayflower.  We’ve talked about why we are thankful.  We made an “I Am Thankful” project.  We are VERY thankful for our families!

Of course, we are busy rehearsing for our play.  Just a reminder of the times on Friday, Nov. 15th:

[bookmark: _GoBack]K5A 9:00
K5B 10:00
K5C 8:30
 
Classroom Notes:

Now that the weather is getting colder, please remember labeling hats, mittens and coats with your child’s name.  Boots should be labeled, too.  We suggest water-proof mittens, as the knit gloves tend to not dry between recesses.

And, speaking of clothing, please make sure to exchange your child’s extra clothes that are kept on hand for warmer ones.

Playground News:

We know that many of the children like to play on the high monkey bars outside the K4 classroom; these monkey bars are too big for the kids. Please remind them that they are not allowed to use them after school. Thanks!

Dates:
Nov. 22	10:00		Kindergarten Feast
Nov. 22          10:45             All School Prayer Service
Nov. 22 	11:30 		Dismissal
Dec. 15 	12:00		K4 & K5 Advent Program in church
Dec. 21          11:30		Dismissal

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend.

Mary Curtin & Carol Albertini
